COPY. 9,
Flond's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

S

11th September, 1935,
Dear Sirs,
I have to acknowledge the receipt of ¥r.Akester's
letter of the 10th instant respecting the quadérant anC tiller

proposed to be fitted in the Motor Ship "AGUILA

together with the approved plan of rudcer, and to
thot the eontents have been duly noited.
Thanking Mr.Akester for his abi
matter,
I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Secretery.

The Surveyors,

NEWCASTLE «
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